
 

REQUEST FOR AUCTION ITEM 

 Hello,  

Would you like to connect your business to the film industry while helping the film commission 
bring shows to the region? The Film Commission Is responsible for bringing dozens of film 
productions to the CRD every year resulting in a direct spend of approximately 100 million 
dollars. Even through the actor and writers’ strike, we have managed to land 27 shows already 
this year. With your help, we can land even more. Our annual online auction helps us fund the 
marketing of the CRD to producers worldwide. I would like to ask you to donate a gift certificate 
or item. In return, we will do an online shout-out for your business, including your logo and a 
brief description of your business on the auction site. Your support will help us to continue to 
market the CRD to producers worldwide.  

 

Thank you for your consideration and we look forward to another busy production year in 2024.  

 

Film Commissioner  

Kdgilbert@filmvictoria.com 

250-386-3976  

203 - 2826 Bryn Maur Rd 2nd Fl, Victoria, BC, V9B 3T4  

 

www.filmvictoria.com |facebook.com/VISFilmCommission |instagram.com/VISFilmCommission  
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